
Status and Plans for Opioid
Abatement Dollars

January 19, 2024
 1:00-3:00pm EST

Zoom Virtual
Meeting

Scan here to
register

now!

The East TN Rural Health
Consortium invites you to join

our winter consortium
meeting. This meeting will
feature plans for spending

opioid settlement funds from
some of our East TN counties.

A Q&A with speakers will
follow presentations. 

FREE Virtual Event
Open to the Public

Share with your Colleagues

Register Now
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